
 
 

          
 

    
      

     
         

 
  

 
  

  
 

  
  

   

  
    

 
  

  
 

 

 
 

  
  

  
 

 
 

 
   

 
 
        
 
 

     
 

 
  

 

BALTIMORE COUNTY FORESTRY BOARD MEETING 

July 13, 2021 

ATTENDEES: Glenn Ferenschak, Carol Lancaster, Vic Sanborn, Richard Anderson, Julie Wadsworth 
and Rob Prenger. Guests: Marc Lipnick. 

MINUTES: Minutes read. Richard made a motion to approve. Julie seconded. All were in favor. 

TREASURERS REPORT: Richard gave report. Acct. #1 $########. Acct. #2 $#####. 

NRCC: Glenn said 35 students were attending, which is a little low. Carol asked if vaccinations were 
required of all attendees. Glenn said no, but that there would be constant testing. 

WEBSITE: Board website is on Instagram, which is a feature of Facebook. There are images with a 
link. Lee set up the Baltimore County FB Instagram site, there are 43 followers. There are images to 
advertise different items. We should be able to do 2 - 3 per week. Lee then links to Vic @ Baltimore 
CountyFB.com. Vic suggested we do 3 Webinars per year. We need to get photos for workshop; when, 
where, etc. Get some Fall pics. Rob to send SMOKEY photo from Towson 4th of July Parade to Vic. 
Glenn and Vic mentioned accessing Lee’s Instagram page – photos, bird disease and cicada articles.  

WORKSHOP: Richard asked about speakers. Kerry Wixted coming? Richard also stated that we 
needed to start distributing workshop brochures in October. Carol asked if people would still come for 
live meeting – folks like ZOOM now. Vic mentioned the lunch/food issue and that things needed to be 
safe. Richard spoke about the schedule; most speakers are good to go and set to return. Board members 
to contact speakers they lined up to confirm. Julie said we should contact all speakers to double check. 
Glenn mentioned that the workshop is scheduled for March 19, 2022. There are 75 people still signed up 
from last year’s group. 

BIG TREES: Glenn said that Marc is waiting on Linda to call so they can measure Big Trees on the 
campus of Towson University. They also need to measure some on private property. Also, Marc found 
some while hiking. 

OTHER BUSINESS: Glenn mentioned that the Forestry Board Foundation gave out two, $500.00 
scholarships. 

With no other business left to discuss, Richard made a motion to adjourn. Julie seconded the motion. All 
were in favor. 

Meeting ended at 8:15 PM. 

NEXT MEETING IS SEPTEMBER 14, 2021, AT 6:30PM. 
CUB HILL RANGER STATION. 

9405 OLD HARFORD ROAD 
(Nearest cross street is Ranger Court) 

BALTIMORE, MD 21234 

https://CountyFB.com



